
 Who is eligible to purchase a student parking permit?

  When do parking permits go on sale?

Students may register to purchase a season pass one week prior to
the start of the school year. An email will be sent from the Prinicipal
of Sharon High School through SWIFTK12,  part of the Power School  
software application, alerting the students of the registration date
each year.  Permits are limited.  Once permits are sold out,
students must find alternative arrangements as parking is not
guaranteed. 

  I have registered.  Now how do I get my permit?

 Where do I place my permit?

STUDENT PARKINGSTUDENT PARKING
There are 110 spots for the Senior Lot on Pond Street and 90 spaces
available at the right side of Veterans’ Memorial Park Beach
designated for Juniors.  Please register for the proper lot, based on
your grade.

$100

WWW.SHARONREC.COM

In order to register for a parking permit, you must have an account
set up on SharonRec.com. 
Permits may be picked up at Sharon Recreation Department during
normal business hours. Students may NOT park in their designated
lot until their decal is properly affixed to their vehicle.

Affix your window cling inside the REAR
DRIVERS SIDE WINDOW. This will not
obstruct your vision. Plate number MUST
match license plate on the permit or you
will be subject to a ticket. Only one plate
per student is permitted.

WWW.SHARONREC.COM



  HELP! I have a need for a temporary permit.

 Inclement Weather

 What happens if I get a new vehicle?

  If there are no parking spots remaining, can I park on the left side   
of the beach or at the boat launch?

WWW.SHARONREC.COM

 Parking Restrictions

STUDENT PARKINGSTUDENT PARKING

NEW!  If you need a temporary permit, please visit the Sharon
Recreation Department during normal business hours.  A
temporary pass will be issued for ONE week, for those experiencing
extentuating circumstances.
Temporary permits will be $10.  Be sure have it visibly located in the
same location as your decal to avoid a parking ticket.

Please note: these lots are not always plowed immediately. DPW
does its best to get to it but main roads and school lots take priority.

If you need a new permit for a change of plate or vehicle, there will
be a $10 replacement fee. The old permit must be returned.

No.  Parking at the Boat Launch requires a visible parking permit,
year-round.  Our community enjoys the beach during all seasons.  
Parking is limited on the left side of the lot (towards Pond Street) for
up to three hours maximum. If you park in those locations, you will
receive a parking violation.

Unfortunately, we cannot pave or line the lot at this time. For safety
reasons, please do not park four car widths between the grass (shed
side) and first parking spot to allow access for emergency vehicles.
We appreicate your cooperation!



 Parking Map
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